
SPA EXCHANGE CORRIGENDUM 

 

The most recent edition of the SPA Exchange includes an article written by A. Jill 
Clemence that was prepared for print in September 2012. The article mentions 
changes to the DSM-5 section on personality disorders that are no longer accurate. 
In December 2012, the Board of Trustees of the American Psychiatric Association 
voted down these proposed changes, relegating the trait model of personality 
diagnosis to Section 3 of the manual to encourage further study. We apologize for 
any confusion.   

	
  


